
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 9 By Councillor Jim Campbell for 

answer by the Depute Leader of the 
Council at a meeting of the Council 
on 25 November 2021 

  The Depute Leader will be aware of considerable comment 

on this policy approved by the Transport and Environment 

Committee on 17 May 2018 regarding litter and litter bins in 

Victoria Park. 

The policy review is annually, or as required. 

Question (1) Can the Depute Leader confirm which Committee of Council 

will next review this policy, and when this review is due to 

take place? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Would the Depute Leader agree that a review would be a 

helpful in response to the comment from the community 

around Victoria Park? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Finally, would the Depute Leader accept that more frequent 

servicing of the litter bins where they are currently sited in 

Victoria Park, and other locations throughout the city, would 

reduce the unacceptable spectacle of litter overflowing from 

Council litter bins and contaminating the public realm? 

Answer (3)  

   

 


